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 1st-6th gr 

Wednesday nights beginning Sept 6th 
from 6:30-7:30pm. 
 

coming this Fall……….. 

Starting Saturday,  
October 14th 
1:00-2:30pm 

for children (Kindergarten-8th grade) & 
their parents 

 

 
 

Every ONE counts! 

 
 

 

 

7th-12th grade 
Wednesdays              6:30-7:30pm 

We will be studying John 1-3 by Matt 
Chandler and learning about the 
nature of Christ and how belief in 

Him leads to true life. 
 

***************** 

Back to School Bash 
Wednesday, Sept 6th, 6:30pm 

pizza and games 
 
 
 

 
 

Fall Bible Study begins October 16th 
Monday nights @ 6:30pm 

1 Peter: A Living Hope in Christ 
                  by Jen Wilkin 

Sign up on the foyer bulletin board. 
 

2023 

MBC 

 

Basketball 

at “The Barn” 

-ONE person to 
pray for & share 
the gospel with. 
Be intentional! 

 

http://www.meadowbrookbaptistchurch.org/


From My Heart to Yours 

 

by Pastor David 
My first official basketball game 

took place when I was in the 2nd 

grade at Greenview Elementary.  

Each year kids, 2nd grade and older, 

got to play a couple of games in 

what was called “Biddy Basketball.”  

I enjoyed playing basketball from 

then on through my senior year in 

high school.  I’ve noticed over the 

years here at Meadowbrook that 

many kids have enjoyed playing 

pick-up games and games of horse 

at the small basketball court by our 

church garage.  Beginning Saturday 

October 14th from 1:00-2:30 PM at 

John and Beulah Koen’s Barn we 

will be starting a fun family 

outreach called “Basketball at the 

Barn.” “Basketball at the Barn” will 

feature fun basketball activities for 

parents and their kids K-8th grade 

from two-on-two half court games 

to free throw contests and games of 

horse.   We want to reach both kids 

and their parents.  Please let me 

know if you would be willing to 

assist with “Basketball at the Barn.” 

 

To reach families for Christ we must 

be ready when they come on Sunday 

mornings and Wednesday nights.  If 

you would be willing to work in the 

nursery once a month/quarter that 

would be greatly appreciated.  On 

Sunday morning September 10th at 

9:30 AM we will be starting Family 

Bible Time for families with 

children PreK- 6th Grade.  Parents 

can choose to stay with their 

children or go to an adult Bible 

class.  We will need volunteers who 

are willing to help on a rotation 

basis.  I will be distributing Kid’s 

Ministry Volunteer cards where you 

can indicate your interest in helping, 

or just let Patricia and I know.  The 

Lord has touched many lives this 

summer.  Let’s pray, volunteer as 

the Lord leads and invite others to 

join us in worshipping and studying 

God’s Word.   

 

As always, I love you and I love 

being your Pastor! 

 

 

 

 
September 24th, 6:00pm 
Hotdogs & buns provided. 
Bring a side item to share. 
Invite other men to join us. 

 
 

Welcome 

New Members 

by baptism- Alyssa Edie 
                   John Edie 

 
 

Thank You 
Thank you so very much for your 
donations of school supplies!  
We have supplied over 150 
students with backpacks and 
school supplies this year.  Your 
donations help make the 
Backpacks for Kids program a 
success every year.  Thank you 
for your continued support! 
              Melissa Warwick, 
              District Social Worker 

 
 

                   

 
Now’s a good time to start 
collecting items to fill your 
shoeboxes.  We will be 
collecting shoeboxes in 
November.  

 

Deepest Sympathy 

Our prayers are with 

Linda Taylor & her 

family in the loss of her 

mother this past month. 

 
 

Weekly Opportunities 

Sunday  
      -Small Groups- 9:30am 
      -Worship Service- 10:40am 
Wednesday  
       -Praise Team- 5:30pm 
       -TeamKID- 6:30pm 
       -Youth Group- 6:30pm  
          

 
 

 

 

September 
 14 Larry Sprague 
 20 Bob Burton 
 22   Sandy Lancaster 
 26 Grace Driver 
 30 Patricia Van Bebber 
  

We want to include all of our church 
family.  Please let us know if we 
have overlooked your birthday. 

 
 
 

 
meadowbrookbaptistchurch.org 

and click Online Giving 

or  
TEXT- meadowbrookbaptist 

to 73256 
 

Financial Report Year-to-Date 
As of August 31st    
Budget Needs      $   69,650.00 
Undesignated rec’d $   72,353.78 
A.A.Easter Off to date $        290.00  
Kid’s Camp to date $     2,085.00 
Checking Account    $   11,713.92 
Debit Account $          23.77 
Youth/Missions Fund $        361.00 
Building Fund $   61,718.05 
   (includes Insurance Roof claim-   
                                    $   41,116.26) 

Fellowship 



 


